
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 26th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Trust Merger 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have received approval from the Regional 

Schools Commission’s Headteacher Board for our two Trusts, Newquay Education Trust 

(NET) and Peninsula Learning Trust (PLT) to merge into one Multi- Academy Trust. 

 

This new Trust will be known as Cornwall Education Learning Trust (CELT) and will 

officially come into being on the 1st September 2019. 

 

CELT will be a cross-phase Trust of young people aged 3 to 19. All our schools will be in 

the mid-Cornwall area, allowing us to be in working distance with each other, to 

facilitate collaboration and the sharing of expertise and resources. 

 

Although children and parents will see little physical change at their individual schools 

where staff, pupil uniform and the school day will remain the same, they will notice 

the additional opportunities available and the positive impact these will make. 

 

We see CELT as a beacon of great practice and positive outcomes for all our children, 

irrespective of their starting point. 

 

We will ensure you receive regular updates, as we embark on this exciting journey. In 

the meantime, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

Clerk to NET Board, tlb@newquayeducationtrust.net or Clerk to the PLT Board 

ggroves@peninsulatrust.org  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

                                   
 

Geoff Brown                                     Michael Cooper 

Chair of NET Board of Directors   Chair of PLT Board of Directors 
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